
24th March 2017 

Upcoming Events 

 Wetland Centre (Y1) - Tuesday 

25th June 

 Year 2 Multi Skills competition—

Tuesday 25th June 

 Art Day—27th June 

 Wagamamma Trip (Fawn) -      

Friday 28th June 

 Art Exhibition—28th June 3.20-

4.00pm 

 PTA Adults Summer Party—

Friday 28th June 

 Kew Gardens (Fawn) - Thursday 

4th July 

 Silent Auction @ St Margaret’s 

Fair—Saturday 6th July 

 Welcome Evening for New Par-

ents—Tuesday 9th July 

 Marble Hill Playcentre Visit—

Wednesday 10th July 

 BPET Celebration Event—Friday 

12th July—school closes at 

3.00pm—NO CLUBS or EVE OWLS 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

It has been another busy couple of weeks at school and we have enjoyed some exciting activities—

including our now annual ‘Golden Lock’ competition—well done to everyone who made the effort to 

cycle or scoot—particularly in all that rain. 

This week has seen at least some sunshine which means we have been able to talk to all the children 

about how to stay safe in the sun. 

Many thanks to everyone who completed the recent BPET Parental Survey.  Your input really does 

help inform our school development plan and as always your contributions are very welcome. 

Finally, I am delighted to announce that I have agreed to support the new leadership team in an     

advisory capacity during the autumn term to ensure a thorough and smooth handover before I finally 

disappear to the countryside! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Alison Colenso 

NOT ANOTHER SURVEY, SURELY? 

We promise this 

will take less than 

20 seconds!  Our 

consultation on 

suggestions for 

names for our four 

houses has now 

ended and 6 

categories have 

made the final list.  

It is your chance 

now to cast your vote.  Please follow this link 

and have your say in a piece of Deer Park 

History! 

Milk Bottle Fundraiser 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

It was fantastic to have so 

many dads, grandads, 

brothers, uncles, cousins 

and mums in school for 

the breakfast and reading. 

The school was literally 

bursting at the seams and 

I’m sure you’ll agree that 

Miss Mandy did an amazing job with the 

organisation and ensuring that everyone 

was fed! 

 

 

 

Golden Lock 

Well done if you braved t h e 

horrendous weather to travel sustainably 

last week!  As Mrs Colenso says, “There’s no 

such thing as bad weather, just 

inappropriate clothing!” All the children that 

participated received a certificate and five 

children were lucky enough to discover the 

golden lock on their bike/scooter and won a 

book token.  Those children were Aljosa, 

Harpa, Alex G-C, Mabel and Eoin! 

Waste Free Wednesday! 

We are learning about ‘waste free 

Wednesday’ next week.  It is an initiative to 

help transition to a less wasteful and more 

sustainable way of life.  We’ll keep you 

posted! 

Deer Park School 

Rear of RACC 

Parkshot 

Richmond 

TW9 2RE 

Tel:  02083534248 

Email:  

info@deerparkschool.org.uk 

Please like our Facebook page! Please follow us on 

21st June 2019 

School Aims 
We aim to nurture confident,     

responsible, resilient learners 
who know how to keep safe; and 

to remain significantly above   
borough and national averages in 

attainment. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q3YK3G2
https://www.facebook.com/DeerParkSchool
https://twitter.com/DeerParkSchool


 

Orange Tree Theatre 

Year 3 had a           
wonderful time      
working with the   
Orange Tree Theatre 
company on the play the Tempest. First one 
of the Orange tree theatre actors came to 
school in order to help us understand the 
plot. Every child at some point had a 
chance to play a character. Last week, we 
went to the Orange tree theatre to see the 
actors perform their own version of the 
Tempest. Some of our class were lucky 
enough to join them acting out small parts. 
It was amazing to see how engrossed all the 
children were during the performance.   
Primarily because they understood the plot 
from the workshop. It was a fabulous     
introduction to Shakespeare for the        
children. 

 

 

 

Golden Ties! 

Last week we awarded Tara in Roe Class the 
golden tie and this week she hands it over to 
Rufus in Fawn Class. The bow tie was    
awarded to Gabriel. 

Tara has demonstrated all of the HEART values. 
She is always ready to learn and achieved so 
much this year because of her hard work 
and  determination. In Maths has challenged 
herself in maths and is excellent at explaining 
her answers and helping others problem solve. 
Tara has continued to improve her writing this 
year, using amazing adjectives to describe. 
Tara has shown resilience in handwriting,    
taking care to form each letters correctly. Well 
done Tara!  

Rufus has made outstanding progress this year 
-  particularly in writing. This is all due to his 
fantastic attitude to learning and interest in 
the world around him.  Rufus loves to share his 
learning with others but also really celebrates 
his friends achievements and takes the time to 
say well done to others! 

Gabriel is an enthusiastic writer and is         
incredibly creative. He devours books and is 
always busy at lunchtimes; playing tennis and 
on the art table. In lessons he always asks 
questions and has improved his listening skills 
enormously. Gabriel, we are all so proud of the 
progress you have made in Year 3! 

Well done to all our golden awardees! 

Father’s Day 

We talked about Father’s 
Day and how it isn’t just 
a day for fathers, but 
that it’s a day to thank 
any male caregiver in 
your life.  It’s a chance 
for you to say thank you 
to your stepfather, your 
uncle, your grandfather, 
and your dad for all they 

do for you. 

We then talked about our school value of 
thoughtfulness and how we could be   
extra thoughtful throughout the week. 

Sun Safety 

Miss Mclellan 
talked to the school 
about sun-safety 
and (when it came 
out) we 1) sought 
shade, 2) applied 
sun screen, 3) kept 
topped up with water and 4) wore a hat! 

Now we all know how to enjoy the sun 
safely and remind others as well! 

 

Week            
Commencing 

Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

10.06.19 Eesa Amelia Jonas Daisy 

17.06.19 Isabelle Leon Starsky Lisset 

Stars of the Week! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 

The Deer Park Team 

And Muntjac have finally toppled the mighty Roe! 

Attendance 

Week  

Commencing 
Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

10.06.19 97.3% 99.3% 96.3% 97.1% 

17.06.19 96.2% 99.3% 98.9% 99.6% 

  Fawn Roe Marsh Muntjac 

Posh 
pencil 

Devon    

Green 
band 

  
Aaila, Charlie O 
Morgan, Talia  

Holly 

 

Silver 
Band 

  

Denis, Julia 
Lily, Charlie D 

Scarlett, Isla May 

Natasha, Rosa 

Gabriela 

Gold 
Band 

   Isabelle 

Pen    Gabriel 

Posh Pencils, Bands and Pens 

HI! I’m BAS. (Be At 
School). I like to spend 
my days in the class with 
the best attendance. I’ll 
be in Muntjac Class next 
week! 



Enjoying Shakespeare at The Orange Tree Theatre. 

We enjoyed learning about 

the trip to Southall and the 

Hindu Temple with                

Mrs Khurana 



Music at Deer Park!  

Individual lessons—

classroom             

curriculum and 

whole school      

singing                   

assemblies—we   

enjoy them all! 




